FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Council Tax supplementary letters
Specifically, I am interested in obtaining each council tax supplementary letter sent in regards to the following financial years. 
· • 2009/2010 

· • 2010/2011 

· • 2011/2012 

· • 2012/2013 

· • 2013/2014 

· • 2014/2015 

· • 2015/2016 

· • 2016/2017 

· • 2017/2018 

· • 2018/2019 

· • 2019/2020 

Along with any other information or leaflets that was sent to each and every resident, omitting the actual council tax bill.
This information is held from 2017 onwards, please see the attached.  Letters prior to 2017 are not held by Leicester City Council. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
